
 

 

30 October 2023 
Ohakune Ratepayers and Residents Society Inc.  
  

fyi-request-24541-3922b1b1@requests.fyi.org.nz 
  
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
OFFICIAL INFORMATION REQUEST REGARDING ALL RESOLUTIONS AND 
DELEGATIONS OF AUTHORITY RELATING TO TEITEI DRIVE FROM 5 AUGUST 2020 TO 26 
OCTOBER 2023. 
 
I refer to your official information request dated 26 October  relating to all resolutions and delegations 
of authority relating to the Teitei Drive Development, Ohakune as below: 
 

It has been stated that the CEO of RDC was given delegated authority on 5 August 2020 to 
negotiate and sign agreements regarding Teitei Drive. 

 
Please provide: 
(1) a copy of the wording of the delegations 
(2) a copy of resolutions passed with this regard 
(3) Please provide any subsequent delegations or resolutions between 5th August 2020 and 

today with regards to delegations of authority or resolutions pertaining to Teitei Drive. 
 
The information you have requested is enclosed.  
 
The wording of the resolution delegating authority to the Chief Executive in the Public Excluded 
Business of the Council Meeting 5 August 2020: 

“That Council authorises the Chief Executive to enter into the agreement with CIP to receive the 
$7.78 million grant, subject to the Chief Executive negotiating acceptable terms for the Funding 
Agreement.” 

At the Council Meeting 27 September 2023, Council resolved: 
“That the Council resolves to continue with the proposed Teitei Drive Housing Development” 
 
There have not been any subsequent delegations or resolutions between 5 August 2020 and the 
most recent Council Meeting of 25 October 2023 with regards to delegations of authority. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
T Paladin 
GOVERNANCE MANAGER 
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